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Good Evening Vanners, 

 

Well we hope you are giving consideration to coming to this years Museum of Vanning Christmas party 
fund raiser. We have been getting all kinds of calls about the event and the room reservations are 
starting to come in ! We are getting excited! If you have any questions, thoughts, or ideas please let us 
know as we want to make this the best event possible. Your support means EVERYTHING! 

I will be going to the hotel this week and I will post some pictures next Sunday. You can check out the 
place on-line yourself if you like. Days Inn, Port Richey, Florida. Call the hotel direct and mention the 
Museum for our special rate. Just check out the back of the flyer for more info. 

We will be putting as much of the Dale Tess collection we can get organized by the party on display for 
sale at the Museum during the party so come prepared to do some shopping. All proceeds from the sale 
of items will benefit the Museum! 

Hope you had a great weekend and Keep on Vannin! 

              



Museum of Vanning 
Director’s Blog 

October 20, 2019, 2019 
 

 


